
TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF

THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

This petition of Gumeracha district residents and certain citizens of Australia

draws to the attention of the House concerns about the switchover to digital

television expected to take place in 2013. The Gumeracha region currently has

limited digital signal and poor analogue reception. Under these circumstances and

with the lack of information regarding blackspot funding, residents are concerned

they will not receive an upgrade to digital television and will be left without

television.

We therefore ask the House to consider urgent funding for an upgrade to digital

television in the Gumeracha area and a guarantee from the Minister for Broadband,

Communications and the Digital Economy that the residents of the district will

receive digital television.




